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Hi, my name is Ellen.  

I have just started my final semester of 

Chiropractic studies at RMIT in Melbourne. I will be 

joining the team at Kennedy Chiropractic Centre 

for two months, beginning on the 17th of August to 

complete my final internship before graduating this 

December.   

My family and I have been patients at Kennedy 

Chiropractic since I was 10 years old.  

Some of you may already know me, as I have been a Chiropractic Assistant here during my 

university holidays. I am looking forward to being back in Queensland, seeing some familiar 

faces and meeting some new ones.  

I am very excited about being in Toowoomba for the Carnival of Flowers and the annual 

Kennedy Chiropractic Centre “Loud Shirt” Competition. I usually miss out on the fun and have 

to resort to helping everyone else plan their outfits   

Keep an eye out for our Kids Adjusting Week in the September School Holidays.  

Dr Chan is back from her 
American adventure 

She travelled from the North America to South 

America. From Wichita, Kansas USA, to Santiago, 

Chile via Central America.  She has taken a whole 

bunch of pictures to make into a book and will have 

lots of stories to tell.  Welcome back Dr Chan! 
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What happened July? 

The whole Kennedy Chiropractic Centre team went to the Gold Coast for the International Parker Seminar. This 

annual even covers all thing chiropractic; continuing education for the chiropractors, special sessions for the 

students, and training sessions for the chiropractic assistants. Also there are fun social events so we can let our 

hair down at the end of the day.  

Glen was fortunate enough to meet Billy Slater (thankfully Queensland won the State of Origin). 

Dr Tara seems to be a bit of a pen thief... One day we will open her car door and a flood of pens will fall out on the 

ground. This lot (22) was found in her home!!!  



 
August 2015 Newsletter   Page 3 

Staff  Update 
 

Dr Hart 

 

Dr Hart’s trip to Cape York (and the recent 
snow in Stanthorpe) has inspired him to fit 
out his sidecar with remote survival gear 
just in case he decides to travel out west 
(extra fuel, water, fire extinguisher, first 
aid kit, E-purb, maps galore, etc). There 
may even be room for the rider.   
 
Dr Hart is working Mondays and 
Thursdays. 

Dr Tracy

 

Dr Tracy has been arranging for 
“Almost, Dr Ellen” to do her clinic 
placement in our office.  Ellen started, 
as a patient when she was 10, then was 
a chiropractic assistant, now as a 
chiropractic student and soon to be a 
Chiropractor.  We will be organising a 
kids adjusting day the September 
holidays.  (Watch out for our loud shirt 
competition in September as well. 
Dr Tracy works Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Saturdays 

Dr Chan

 

We should call her “Dr Yo Yo” 
Dr Chan is back from her marathon / 
amazing trip. We are not sure how she 
will sort all the photos she has taken but 
we might need to organise a slide show at 
Kennedy Chiropractic Centre to give her a 
deadline. 
Welcome, welcome back Dr Chan.   
She will be here Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday, Friday & Saturday in August. 

Dr Meghan

 

Dr Meghan thought she had finished 
her regular shifts with us…..but we 
thank her for her extra days she worked 
to cover the office when both Dr Tracy 
and Dr Chantal were away.  She seems 
to manage to be available for the fun 
staff meetings and events  and we 
love her company. 
 

    

Dr Sandie

 

Dr Sandie is managing her weeks working 
3 part days and being a great mum to 
baby Hamish.  He is growing so fast and 
often comes in to supervise while Dr 
Sandie does the file preparation and 
reads the X-rays before shifts.  

Dr Sandie is working Wednesday 
morning, Friday afternoon and Saturday 
mornings. 

Dr Tara

 

Dr Tara has spent July hoarding pens 
and getting excited about hitting the 
Gold Coast with the KCC crew. She's 
looking forward to catching up with 
Chiropractic friends from all over 
Australia.   
P.S. Tara has found Toowoomba's 
winter's nights beat Melbourne's hands 
down. 
Dr Tara is working Tuesday through 
Saturdays every week. 

    

Sue 

 

Sue has thoroughly enjoyed helping 
Brooke settle in to her new role as a 
Chiropractic Assistant. She remembers 
how daunting it was and how much there 
is to learn. Sue is also really looking 
forward to Spring, to shake off the winter 
chills and be able to spend more time 
outdoors. She hasn't found a 'Loud Shirt' 
yet, for our Loud Shirt competition during 
'Carnival of Flowers' week, but watch out, 
she's on the hunt! 
 

Natalie

 

Well what can I say!!! Paris was 
amazing. The break was exactly what I 
needed.  There was a time in the 10 
days of my trip, I had a mishap and 
would have done ANYTHING for 
Kennedy Chiropractic to be on hand.  I 
was in a taxi, and a young girl smashed 
into the back of it, hence whip-lash!! I 
realised then just how much I rely on 
my chiropractic adjustments!!! Thanks 
to the team for putting Humpty Dumpty 
together again...Nat  

    

Brooke 

 

Brooke has enjoyed meeting a lot of new 
faces over the last month and is looking 
forward to seeing everyone again. Please 
introduce yourself when you come into the 
Centre, as there are lots of names and 
faces to remember. She looks forward to 
the day she knows everyone’s name. 

Ellen

 

(Almost) Dr Ellen will be starting her 

clinic placement in August / September 

/ October.   Dr Tracy is her supervisor 

and sets a very high standard. Ellen 

has been looking forward to this day for 

6 long years. 
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Kennedy Chiropractic Centre 

Calendar and hours 
Monday 
8am-12pm 
2pm-5:00pm 

Tuesday 
7:30am-11am 
2pm-6:30pm 

Wednesday 
8am –12pm 
2pm –6pm 

Thursday 
8am-12pm 
2pm-5pm 

Friday 
7:30am-12pm 
2pm-6:30pm 

Saturday 
8am-12pm 

August 2015 
3 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tracy 

4 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

5 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

6 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tara 

7 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

8 

Dr Tara  

Dr Chantal 

Dr Sandie 

10 

Dr Hart 

Dr Chan 

11 

Dr Tara  

Dr Chantal 

12 

Dr Tara  

Dr Chantal 

Dr Sandie 

13 

Dr Hart 

Dr Tara 

14 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

15 

Dr Tara  

Dr Chantal 

Dr Sandie 

17 

Dr Hart 
Dr Chantal 

18 

Dr Tara  

Dr Chantal 

19 

Dr Tara  

Dr Chantal 

Dr Sandie 

20 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tara 

21 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

22 

Dr Tara  

Dr Chantal 

Dr Sandie 

24 

Dr Hart 
Dr Chantal 

Ellen 

25 

Dr Tara  

Dr Chantal 

Ellen 

26 

Dr Tara  

Dr Chantal 

Dr Sandie 

Ellen 

27 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tara 

Ellen 

28 

Dr Tara 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Sandie 

 

29 

Dr Tara  

Dr Chantal 

Dr Sandie 

Ellen 

September 2015 
31 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tracy 

Ellen 

1 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Ellen 

2 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

Ellen 

3 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tara 

Ellen 

4 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

5 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

Ellen 

7 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tracy 

Ellen 

8 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Ellen 

9 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

Ellen 

10 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tara 

Ellen 

11 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

12 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

Ellen 

14 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tracy 

Ellen 

15 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Ellen 

16 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

Ellen 

17 

Dr Hart 

Dr Tara 

Ellen 

18 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

 

19 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

Carnival Day 

Carnival Loud shirt competition – Kids Adjusting Week 21st  to 26th September 

21 

Dr Hart 

Dr Tracy 

Ellen 

22 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Ellen 

23 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

24 

Dr Hart 

Dr Tara 

Ellen 

25 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

26 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

27 

Dr Hart 

Dr Tracy 

28 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

29 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

30 

Dr Hart  

Dr Tara 

 

1 October 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

2 October 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

Want an appointment? 
Phone: 07 46391060 or email: healthy@kennedychiro.com 

 
We’re on the Web! www.kennedychiro.com 

or follow us on facebook https://www.facebook.com/KennedyChiropractic 

mailto:healthy@kennedychiro.com
http://www.kennedychiro.com/
https://www.facebook.com/KennedyChiropractic

